
From: Stephen Crawford <stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 23 June 2021 4:17 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2021/54 - Casual award terms review - AWU short note 
 
Dear Award Modernisation Team, 
 
In response to the Casual award terms review Full Bench’s Statement and Directions issued on 22 
June 2021: [2021] FWCFB 3590, the AWU is still finalising its position on the Full Bench’s provisional 
views but can indicate it is only likely to seek to be heard in relation to Provisional View 5 regarding 
the Pastoral Award and Provisional Views 25 – 27 regarding the Manufacturing Award.   
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SENIOR NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER 
NATIONAL VICE-PRESIDENT 
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